Dear Customers,
HBL supports the step undertaken by PCB and the Government of Pakistan to hold the remaining
matches of HBLPSL 2020 as a participants-only event, and thus, cancels the HBLPSL Consumer

Promotion campaign, the prize for which was to take the winners on-ground for witnessing the HBLPSL
matches live.

This proactive measure is part of the overall efforts to prevent, identify and isolate cases of the WHO
declared global pandemic, Coronavirus Covid-19.

This step is the right thing to do for the community at the present moment.

As a televised event, HBLPSL 2020's fans will be able to continue to enjoy its thrilling moments from the
comfort and safety of their homes, wherever they are in the world.

For HBL, the health and safety of the community, our customers and staff remains first priority.



